
SMHPC Peer Support Committee Meeting  

September 2, 2025 

6 attendees 

 

Members discussed pitch and content for Listening session type of event.  

- The listening session will focus on the peer workforce development. It should have a 
clear purpose to reduce potential segways.  

- The session will revolve around the Transcom Workforce Development document 
(document that was cultivated by the former Transcom subcommittee) with the goal 
of providing recommendations in the document.  

- There were additional focus on CPS Code of Ethics, but there is a separate process 
to make such updates.  

- Next month’s meeting will occur on a different with a two-hour timeslot. It was 
decided Wednesday October 15 @ 2pm will work best for those on the call.  

Next Steps: 

- Next Month’s meeting will focus on reviewing the Transcom Workforce Development 
document 

-  The hope is to read the document in and come in next month with thoughts and 
feedback to discuss.  

- Binah will email folks and  cancel the October’s invite and create a new invite for the 
October 15th meeting @ 2pm.  

 

Members discussed other items and had an open call for agenda items. The following points 
were highlighted: 

- Potential limitations of CPS trainings in how peers’ ability to apply their expertise 
into their own specialties 

- The importance of role definition and clarity. (Please see literature from Ryan that 
discusses this further) 

- The differences between agencies/providers at large and peers’ ability use and apply 
CPS principles. 

-  

The meeting was adjourned.  


